
Minutes JBCCC November 14, 2018 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Joe Barone, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

    16 members present.  VP Phil Botti was not present. 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Previous Balance   $4,696.98 

   Income            57.96  

   Expenses        (299.99) 

      ======== 

   New Balance    $4,454.95 

 

Motion to accept the treasurer’s report made by: 

     Tom Whiteley 

     2
nd

 by Joe Curran, Sr 

     All in favor, motion carried 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the October meeting were right. 

 

  Motion to accept the reading of the minutes made by: 

   Lenny Ahner 

   2
nd

 by Dave Kost 

   All in favor, motion carried 

Old Business:. 

 

Jim Thorpe Little League – Joe wanted to look into getting our banner so we can possibly post it 

at the Penn Forest Recreation fields. 

 

Tax Returns – Larry Gould offered to do our postcard tax return at our October meeting.  He 

reported that he has been working on it and that since we have never done this there’s more 

information that must be submitted. 

 

Parades – Frank Mertz reported everything went well with the 3 parades we participated in. 

 

Christmas Party – Joe reported he has received a few RSVP’s and everything is moving along for 

the party on December 14
th

, 6pm. 

 

Tamaqua Celebrations – Brief conversation on the subject and that we will look into these two 

dates early next year.  We must contact the Tamaqua Chamber of Commerce.  Fathers Day and 

the 2
nd

 Sunday in October. 

 

New Business: 

 

2019 Events – Franklin Twsp Fire Co Car Show is June 2
nd

.  The Orioles Nest in Lehighton 

wants to do something on June 9
th

 and the Andreas VFW wants to do an event in New Ringgold 

on June 1
st
. 

 

GoDaddy Website – Tim went over the cost for another year for our domain names and website 

hosting fees.  The estimate for another year is $197.50.  

 

  A motion was made by Sal LoPresti to go ahead with payment 

  2
nd

 by Harry Miller, Sr 



Members Question – Dave Kost ask what the club does when someone passes on.  After 

discussion on the floor we decided the club should have someone designated to handle the 

condolences on behalf of the club.  We will discuss this further at our next official meeting in 

January. 

 

DJ – We received the sound system the club will use at our events.  Tim would like to do basic 

training session before our first event in 2019 so there’s no confusion on the operation of the 

system. 

 

New Members – We have application for two new memberships: 

 

  Larry Shortz of Pompano Beach, Florida, sponsored by Paul Sable 

  Joseph Blisko of Jim Thorpe, sponsored by Richard Leinhard 

 

Motion was made to accept the new member by: 

Sal LoPresti 

2
nd

 by Joe Curran, Sr 

All were in favor, motion carried. 

 

Report of membership – Currently paid for 2018 is 111 and 9 have lapsed. 

 

Election of Officers – Larry Gould accepted the Club President position. 

   In his absence: Phil Botti accepted the Vice-President position. 

   Howard Boehringer accepted the Treasurer position. 

   Tim Koch accepted the Secretary position. 

 

Correspondence:  

 

Tim Hartzog sent a letter that he would like to participate in the Veterans Day parade in 

Lansford.  Unfortunately we did not get his mail until after the parade from the P.O. Box. 

 

Make-A-Wish, care of Barbara Smith, sent us a request for a donation. 

 

With there being no further business, a motion was made to adjourn by: 

 

Dave Kost 

    all were in favor, motion carried. 

 

Meeting closed for business: 8:40 pm 


